
           Livonia Public Schools 
Information and Instructional Technology 

 

 

 

Date:  March 10, 2020     
 

To: Phillip Francis, Director of Operations  

    

From:   Tim Klan, Administrator of Information and Instructional Technology  
 

Re:    Chromebook Replacement 
 

As a result of discussions with Administration and Cabinet, the Information 
Technology Department is recommending the replacement of the Chromebooks 
from the 2013 Bond fund. 

 

The recommendation is to replace approximately 3,800 Chromebooks across all 
our buildings.  The cost of this project is not to exceed $1,600,000, which will 
include the purchase of new Chromebooks, charging carts, and rewiring of carts 
currently owned by the District. 

 

The recommendation is to award the contract to Presidio, Inc. The purchase will be 
made from the 2013 technology bond budget using the State of Michigan’s REMC 
Save Bid Project.   Because we are utilizing pricing from this REMC bid, no 
additional bids are required. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this request. 

 


